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Memo

To:
University Curriculum Committee

From:
Denise Helm, Director

Date:
10/14/2003
Re:
Curriculum Changes Fall 2003

The Dental Hygiene Department is proposing two program changes 1) replacing Oral Microbiology with General Microbiology, and 2) adding two, one credit hour seminar courses. Also included in the proposal are several changes in courses prerequisites.  

Oral Microbiology is being replaced with General Microbiology for two reasons:  1) microbiology is a   pre-requisite for General Pathology which is also required for the program and,  2) General Microbiology is an approved Liberal Study program and therefore, has the potential to reduce the total number of student credit hours for graduation from the program.

The seminar courses, Cyber Seminar II and Cyber Seminar III, are designed to prepare students for the application of technology, teamwork and life long learning.  The faculty found this seminar is necessary to prepare students for their professional role.
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